Information regarding lobby closure
At Judy Water Association, the health and well-being of our customers, employees, and communities are of the utmost importance.  Because of those values we have made the difficult decision to close our lobby beginning Monday, March 16.  
We rely on the most up-to-date information from the Centers for Disease Control (CDC) along with state and local authorities.  Based on the guidance provided, we believe that closing our lobby is the right thing to do for our customers and employees and hope you will understand this difficult decision.
Drive-up service will still be available.  The Night Drop-Box will remain open during this time as well.  
[bookmark: _GoBack]Lobby closures are anticipated to last until further notice.  In addition to drive-up service, we encourage you to utilize our Online Web at judywater.com. You have 24-hour access to make payments.  
We understand the concern and uncertainty you may be experiencing surrounding the coronavirus (COVID-19) but please know that we greatly value your relationship and will remain available to assist you in any way possible. If you have any questions or concerns, do not hesitate to call us at 859-498-4809.
Our best wishes for your continued health and safety.  
